September 15, 2023

JENNIFER JOHNSON
City Supply, Inc.

1055 W Germantown Pike
Suite 300

Norristown, PA 19403-3912

RE: Pennsylvania Unified Certification Program
DBE Continued Eligibility Letter

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Certification # 16001
Anniversary Date - Annually on JUL 02

Dear JENNIFER JOHNSON:

Southeastern Pennsylvania Transportation Authority, a certifying participant in the Pennsylvania Unified Certification
Program (PA UCP), has reviewed your Annual Affidavit as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) and is pleased to
inform you that your firm appears to meet the requirements established by the United States Department of Transportation
(US DOT) Code of Regulations. Accordingly, your firm can continue as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) to
participate in the program in the following classification(s) only:

PROVIDING A WIDE RANGE OF PRODUCTS IN THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS AND IT INDUSTRIES SUCH
AS ELECTRICAL, VOICE, DATA, A/V, SECURITY, CONSTRUCTION
SUPPLIES AND SERVICES TO HELP BUILD, CONNECT AND POWER INFRASTRUCTURE

NAICS Code(s): NAICS 425120: WHOLESALE TRADE AGENTS AND BROKERS

If you wish to expand your status to include another type of business, you must contact the PA UCP for reevaluation prior
to undertaking any projects as a DBE in the expanded area.

In the event of a change in circumstances affecting your ability to meet size, disadvantage, ownership, and control
requirements of Part 26 and 23 or any material change in the information provided; you must inform the PA UCP by
means of a sworn affidavit by the owners, describing in detail the nature of such changes.

You must provide this written "Notice of Change" within 30 days of the occurrence of change. Failure to do so will be
deemed a failure to cooperate. We would also remind you that the PA UCP reserves the right to review your firm at any
time to ensure compliance with the program.

We are pleased to continue to have you as a DBE and wish you continued success in acquiring work within the DBE
program. If you have any questions, please contact 215-580-7937.

Sincerely,
Muschi Jean-Baptiste

Director
DBE Program Office



